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I-25/Missouri Bridge Project Scheduled to Begin First Week 
of February  

 
Las Cruces – The I-25/Missouri Bridge project is scheduled to start the first week of February 2015.  The 
project will consist of bridge reconstruction and roadway realignments for Missouri Ave, Triviz Drive 
and Don Roser Drive. The cost of this project is $15.6 million and is expected to be completed by late 
March of 2016.  The New Mexico Department of Transportation (NMDOT) District One office will be 
working with FNF Construction and the City of Las Cruces throughout the duration of this project.  
 
The NMDOT will hold a Public Involvement Meeting on Wednesday January 28 at the District One 
Complex located at 750 N. Solano in Las Cruces.  The meeting will start promptly at 6:00 pm with 
members of the NMDOT, FNF and Molzen Corbin available to answer any questions the public may have 
regarding this project. 
 
Ryan Tafoya is the Project Manager who will oversee and manage the daily operations of the project.  He 
can be reached at ryan.tafoya@state.nm.us or (575) 525-7300. For questions regarding the meeting, 
including whether you need ADA assistance, please contact Bridget M. Spedalieri, NMDOT District One 
Public Information Officer at bridget.spedalieri@state.nm.us or (575) 525-7340. 
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